
  

 

  

 

 

 
 

  
Wednesday, 04 May 2022 
 

A Thuismitheoirí / Dear Parents 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As always the last few months of term are busy and exciting, we want to share a few important dates with you. 
 
Friday 6th May, the photographers will visit school. They will offer a variety of options for photographs: individual, 
family Primary 1 and Primary 7 class group. 
If you would like to opt out of any photographs, please email emurphy867@c2kninet. Only email, if you do not want 
your child to take part. 
 
We have also planned our end of year trips. Please see below for designated dates and costs. Parents are welcome 
to make payments towards their child’s trip. However, we strongly urge parents to have the balance paid in full by 
Tuesday 24th May, as we have to secure places by advanced payment. 
 
Our end of year assessments will begin on Monday 16th May and continue to Wednesday 25 May, it is essential that 
your child attends school these weeks, as our testing time table has been arranged, and we can not reschedule for 
pupil absence.  Primary 4 children who will make their First Communion on Saturday 21 May, will remain at home on 
Monday 23 May, as their Primary 5 peers will have an age specific test that day. 
 

 

Primary 7  Tayto Park   Thursday 26th May   Cost £35  Children to take lunch 
 
Primary 4 – 6 GR8 Entertainment  Friday 27th May   Cost £20  Lunch included in price 
 
Primary 1 – 3 Infinity Adventure Park  Monday 30th May  Cost £15 Children to take lunch 
 

Final Payment Tuesday 24th May 

 
School Closed for Reception children ONLY   

on Monday 30th May due to P1-P3 School Trip 
 
 
 
As always, thank you in advance, for your kind support and cooperation. 

 
 

Kind regards  
 

  

 

Marian Litter  
Senior Manager  
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JONESBORO’PRIMARY SCHOOL 

‘Forward Together in Friendship and Faith’ 


